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January 19, 2016 

 

Dear CALAS Member, 

Please join us at our second full membership meeting to be held on Thursday, February 4, 2016 (snow 

date: Thursday, February 11), 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. at CAS (Connecticut Association of Schools) located at 30 

Realty Drive in Cheshire, CT.  The meeting will begin with networking opportunities during a light dinner.     

As we continue to work towards our mission (to foster quality and equitable public education for Latino 

Connecticut students as we seek to inspire, cultivate, develop, and support Hispanic/Latino education 

leaders and talent), we are committed to supporting the professional growth of Hispanic/Latino talent 

through professional learning opportunities.  Towards this end, we will have an opportunity to gather 

with two experts in the field.  We are excited to announce that Megan Alubicki Flick, CSDE ESL/Bilingual 

Consultant and Dr. Miguel A. Cardona, Co-Chairperson of Connecticut’s Legislative 2012 Achievement 

Gap Task Force will be joining us during this session.  

We realize that it is an extremely busy time of year but hope you will be able to join us.  If you plan to 

attend, please register at the CAS website -Event Registration page or by copying and pasting the direct 

link below: 

https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=CALAS2015121 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Madeline Negrón, Ph.D. 
President Elect  

 

 


